
N e w s l e t t e r

T e r m  6
Welcome back to school! We 
hope that you all had a lovely 
half term break and got to enjoy 
some time with family and 
friends. 
We are entering our final term of 
year 1, so let’s make it our best!

C l a s s  T a r g e t s

1. To go to the carpet quickly and 
directly when asked.

2. To adjust to our indoor voices when 
coming in from play.

3. To remember to collect all of your 
own belongings at home time. 

K e y  D a t e s

10th June – Phonics screening week
11th June – Drama for All workshop
17th June – Trip to Brogdale
4th July – Transition Morning
5th July – Summer Fair
12th July – Reports sent home
17th July – Sports Day
23rd July – Final day of school

P h o n i c s  
Our phonics screening shall take place 

in the week commencing 10th June. 
The children have worked hard on 

their phonics all year and have made 
us very proud. Those who do not meet 

the pass mark of 32 shall have 
another try next year, following some 

further practise. 

J u s t  a  N o t e
As we are in the Summer term, 
lots of our little ladies are 
wearing their summer dresses. 
However, they also love to swing 
upside down on the play bars 
and to sit in a manner in which 
others can see their underwear. 
Due to this, you may wish to 
consider having a pair of shorts 
underneath.

http://www.bing.com/images/search?q=baby+rabbits+and+plant&view=detailv2&&id=1D729F2C9134D256EA012B17B4732A4635549DC3&selectedIndex=4&ccid=0Pl71vNY&simid=608025163698933537&thid=OIP.Md0f97bd6f358122bc9de41338d5386b0o0


Maths – In our sessions we shall be exploring geometry, place value 
within 100, addition and subtraction, money and time, as well as recap 
and revising other areas of maths covered this year. 

English – We shall be using the text ‘The Barnabus Project’ by the Fan 
brothers to base our writing upon. We shall write for a variety of 
purposes in order to practise our sentence structure, punctuation and use 
of descriptive language. We shall also be writing some non-fiction 
related to our work on the local area.

Science – This term we shall be focussing on forces and continuing our 
work on both light and sound. Our trip to Brogdale should also help us 
in our understanding of plants in an outdoor based, enjoyable way.

Art/DT - In Art and DT, we shall be using pastels and chalk to create a 
variety of pieces and we shall also be doing some cooking together.

Music – In our music sessions we shall be using the glockenspiels this 
term to perform together in an ensemble, learn some songs and compose 
our own simple tunes. 

RE - In our RE sessions, we will be continuing to discuss sacred places 
what makes them this way. We shall compare some sacred places of 
different religions and look at what would be found in these places and 
why. These sessions will be led by Mrs Berry.

PSHCE – We shall be holding some discussions and debates around the 
key question, ‘How can we look after each other and the world around 
us?’

Computing – We are collectors! We will be searching for images online 
and using our copy and paste skills to sort them in a document.

Geography – We shall be exploring our local area and the place we live. 
This shall cover types of buildings, simple map work, how to look after 
our environment and finding out about our location in the world 

PE – In PE we shall be focussing on our rounders and dance skills.

T e r m  6  C u r r i c u l u m  
O v e r v i e w


